From: Gianna Winkelbauer <giannawinkelbauer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 2:38 PM

To: Pat Morse <pmorse@harpersferrywv.us>

Subject: foia request

Dear Harpers Ferry’s custodian of records

Under the West Virginia Freedom of Information Act, §29-B-1-1 et seq., | am requesting an opportunity to
inspect or obtain copies of public records that show when your garbage contract ends, and who your current
hauler is. If the contract is exceedingly long feel free to just send the information about the end of the
contract. If you do not operate under a contracted hauler please deny and let me know.

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform me if the cost will exceed $1.
However, | would also like to request a waiver of all fees in that the disclosure of the requested information is
in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s understanding of your garbage contract.
This information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

The West Virginia Freedom of Information Actrequires a response to this request be made within five
business days. If access to the records | am requesting will take longer than this amount of time, please
contact me with information about when | might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.

If you deny any or all of this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to
release the information and notify me of the appeal procedures available to me under the law.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Gianna Winkelbauer
484-353-2359

giannawinkelbauer@gmail.com




